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This half term in R.E, we have completed our 
‘Desert in Garden’ unit and reflected on the    
importance of forgiveness. The children have 
shown wonderful creativity in their learning,  
focusing on Jesus’ words on the cross and what 
they teach us about love, forgiveness, peace and 
mercy. As part of our work, the children have 
created beautiful crosses and wonderful artwork 
and written reflections. All the children have 
worked incredibly hard! 
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In Geography, we have been learning about human and phys-
ical features. We took an exciting trip to Christchurch Park, 
where we explored the different human and physical features 
around Ipswich. We also 
used maps and looked at 
different places across the 
UK to compare which   
human or physical        
features.  

In D.T the children made some delicious vegetable 

wraps! They added different 

vegetables, learning about 

healthy eating along the way.  

In Maths this term, we have covered a variety of engaging topics: ‘Mass, Capacity and temperature’, ‘Fractions’ and ‘Time.’ 
The children have worked incredibly hard in Maths and have made so much progress; I have been very proud of their hard 
work! 

In English the children have been learning about Poetry, Non-Chronological reports, Formal Invitations, Stories from other 
cultures and Personal Experiences. The children have produced some beautiful pieces of writing, which have been such a joy 
to read.  
 
In History we have been learning about Felixstowe. The children have been fascinated to discover more about the town’s   
history, including the fact that it experienced a flood in 1953, that the pier opened in 1906 and that Landguard Fort in        
Felixstowe was built during the reign of King Henry VIII! The children have shown great interest and enthusiasm, asking lots of 
questions and making wonderful connections to their learning.  

Year 2 have worked incredibly hard this term and it has been a very busy one – but also very exciting! We are so proud of  
everything Year 2 have achieved this term and look forward to more exciting adventures in learning during our final term  
together!  


